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April 21, 2022 
 
Re: City of Killeen 
 Juneteenth Parade 
 

 
To Kent Cagle, Killeen City Manager: 
To Killeen City Council: 
 
The Killeen Branch NAACP has sponsored the Juneteenth Parade for over 25 years here in the 
City to celebrate the now Federal holiday, Juneteenth. 
 
We are asking for support from the City of Killeen to add the Juneteenth Parade under the 
Governing Standards & Expectations as a city sponsored event under Section 2-80, Assistance to 
Community Organizations for Special Events.   
 
The NAACP prides its continuous Work here in the City of Killeen, dismantling discrimination 
and racial barriers over the past 52 years.  We look forward to your positive response and the 
ongoing partnership with the City we were chartered in.   
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 

 
TaNeika Driver-Moultrie 
President, Killeen Branch NAACP 
 
 
 
 

TaNeika Driver-Moultrie 
President 




